Safe Flight Instrument Corporation
20 New King Street
White Plains, NY 10604-1206

Telephone: 914-946-9500
Telefax: 914-946-7882

SAFE FLIGHT

ESSENTIAL BUSINESS CERTIFICATION

March 20, 2020
To whom it may concern:

The holder of this letter is an employee of Safe Flight Instrument Corporation who is traveling
to/from work. This employee is necessary for the manufacturing and/or servicing of critical
aircraft parts/systems for FAA or DoD aircraft manufacturing, flight operations or servicing.

SAFE FLIGHT INSTRUMENT CORPORATION hereby certifies that it manufactures,
services and provides support for safety equipment installed on airplanes used by commercial
airlines, the shipping industry and the military. Accordingly, SAFE FLIGHT INSTRUMENT
CORPORATION hereby certifies that it is an “essential business” within the meaning of
Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.6 (March 18, 2020), as amended by Executive Order
202.7 (March 19, 2020) and as further amended by Executive Order 202.8 (March 20, 2020).

Employees with valid Safe Flight Instrument Corporation-issued photo ID’s are permitted to
report for work at our facility located at 20 New King Street, White Plains, New York. Our
business hours are Monday through Friday from 7:00 am to 6:00 pm.

Should anyone have any questions regarding our employee’s work-related travels, please contact
the undersigned at Safe Flight Instrument Corporation (914) 946-9500.
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Name: Randall A. Greene
Title: Chief Executive Officer




